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A message from the Board of Directors 

There’s been continuing discussion about our members not receiving HOA emails.  We continue to work on this 

process and have fixed quite a few disconnects.  However, if you are not receiving our Email Blasts, please send 

an email to camelotlakesvillagehoa@gmail.com, from the email account you want to receive HOA emails 

from.  Title the email “Address Verification”.  We will verify and load your address in our database.  You may 

also want to create a contact for the HOA and list the HOA email address.  This can eliminate email servers 

from listing our emails as spam. 
 

 

A note about membership.  Some of you may think why bother being a member, Cove will do whatever they 

want anyway.  For one, without the HOA, each homeowner only has ONE voice with village management and 

ownership.  With the HOA you have the support of hundreds.  Whether you engage the HOA on issues or not, 

isn’t the point.  The point is you have an alternative channel of communication backed by the majority of 

homeowners.  Homeowner’s Associations are recognized in Florida Law as the primary organization to 

represent YOU and without it, park/village ownership can potentially do whatever they want.  In short, Cove 

would rather the HOA go away.  Where would we be then?  

Please consider your membership.  $20 a year is a small price to pay for representation. 

 

 

Mike Bond 

President HOA 

 

 

 
 
 



   The Membership Drive has started.  Please consider joining or keeping your membership.  

   The only voice we have is in numbers.  The zone captains will be canvassing the   

   neighborhood in the next few weeks.  Do remember they are volunteers, and this is a  

   time-consuming job.  We greatly appreciate your support. 

    

   The Membership Dinner will take place at the March 20th meeting.  You must sign up to  

   receive a ticket.  Tickets will be available at the February meetings.  This is   

   complimentary and for members only. 

   

 

   NOMINATIONS.  It’s that time of year again!!  Camelot Lakes Homeowners   

   Association is once again seeking new candidates to serve on the Board of Directors.  

   There are presently (3) positions needing to be filled, as some Directors are coming to the 

   end of their 3-year term.  If you are interested in having a say in our community, you can  

   download the application from the camelotlakesvillagehoa.com website or contact Many 

   Santiago for more information.  Any member of the present Board can give you an  

   application, please remember resumes need to be attached. 

 

   Our next basket raffle will start February and go through March.  A lovely Spring/Easter   

   Basket that’s sure to please all.  Tickets will go on sale February 2 @ the Board meeting  

   and will be sold at all karaoke dates and HOA meetings.  It will be raffled off on   

   March 20th at the Membership dinner. You can also purchase tickets by contacting Patti  

   @ 618-363-4816 anytime.  
 
 
 
 
 

“Don’t say you don’t have enough time. 

You have exactly the same number of  

hours per day that were given to  

Helen Keller, Pasteur, Michelangelo, 

Mother Teresa, Leonardo Da Vinci,  

Thomas Jefferson and Albert Einstein”. 
 

        H. Jackson Brown Jr. 
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